
 

 
 

November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

        

Welcome back we hope you have had a good week off Nursery and are looking forward to another great 

half term. 

Thank you for your help and support. 

Mrs Scott and Mrs Summers  

School Term Dates  

 Friday 17th December – Break up for Christmas 

Holidays (2 weeks) 

 Wednesday 5th January -Return to school  

Important Dates/Events 

 Parent meetings- Wednesday 3rd  November and 

Monday 8th November  

 Children In Need - Friday 19th November 

 Christmas Jumper day- Friday 10th December 

 Magic Andrew will be coming to visit Nursery 

today-  Monday 13th December  

 Christmas Party- Thursday 16th December   

 

Please Help 

As you know we love to learn inside and outside of the 

Nursery. With the weather getting colder and wetter 

it would be a real help if you could provide your child 

with the following to keep in a bag at nursery. 

 A spare change of clothes  

 Wellington boots 

 A waterproof jacket. 

 A hat. 

 A pair of gloves. 

  

Being Independent   

Please help your child to be independent when dressing 

themselves. 

Laces can be very tricky to do and it can be 

frustrating when they have to wait for help from an 

adult. Velcro shoes can help your child to be more 

independent. 

Names in all clothing would be helpful especially 

jumpers and cardigans, 

 

Donations Always Welcome 

We need some resources for our mud kitchen outdoors 

and donations of kitchen utensils would be gratefully 

received.  

 

 

    
 

Nursery Topic  

We will be looking at the book You Choose this term. 

The children will be talking about thing they would 

choose from the different pages.  

 

 
 

Week by week we might ask you to look out for 

different things. Keep looking at Marvellous me for 

updates. 

Nursery email gis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

if you need to contact us. 

mailto:gis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

